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Czech – Slovak –American

    Club of Tucson      

Hlasatel – Newsletter – JANUARY 2010

Next meeting 

Sunday, January the 10th 2010

“STORY TELLING”

At our usual location: Knights of Columbus at 1330 S Mountain View. at 1:30 p.m.

Please bring items to donate for the raffle (each donated item entitles you to one free raffle ticket). Raffle tickets are $1,-/ticket.

Please don’t forget a side dish to complement the meal; otherwise the lunch will cost you $5. Having enough food is a priority. Personal plates and trays to go are not allowed. Extra lunches and leftover meals can be purchased at $3 per plate to go. Czech and Slovak beers will be on sale. 

Czech and Slovak beers will be on sale for $3,-

Announcement!

We are forming Activity Groups. Please ‘raise your hands’ – talk to the Board members and bring your ideas forth.
Volunteers for Setup/Cleanup Needed!!!

Volunteers are appreciated to help at the monthly meetings to set up the room as well as clean up afterwards. Please consider coming early to help and to make some new friends. We begin setting up at noon. Thanks to those that have been helping. 

WHAT TO LOOK FORWARD ON January 10th:
Lunch Menu: 

Our main dish will be PORK PAPRIKASH and  RAISED DUMPLINGS – by Hana and Laddie  Kletecka.

YOUR PART: side dish, salad, dessert.

ENTERTAINMENT:  ALL OF YOU this time – STORY TELLING

The holidays just finished and we are sure you can share some interesting or funny stories from these holidays, from your travels, childhood, or any non rated events. Do not be bashful. 

We want to give everyone chance, so for courtesy we will limit each story to 5-10 minutes – depending on the participants.

PAST EVENTS:
Mikulas Holiday Party. It was colorful and beautiful

                                It was delicious and nutritious.

                                We sang and danced

                                Talked and pranced.

                                The spirit was high

                                From Welcome to Bye

To see the pictures slide show about this event go on:

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=arJ8eacnj5w

FUTURE EVENTS:
Next Club meetings:

February: Possible TAX TALK with CPA expert right before we file.

March: We are contacting our friends Rusyny Dancers.

April: We are lining up Trivia Contest

Next Non Club Slavic Events:

1. PPP – 5th Phoenix Pigroast Party – we are planning AGAIN at Jirka Hegr’s new home in Phoenix –Mid April 2010. Last event brought many new faces and although fewer people attended it was very lively and exciting. “Out of this world Pig Roast” All You can Eat and All you can Drink Pilsner Urquell beer for $20,-. Live music and Czechoslovaks included. 

We will notify you via Evite in time.
 (All details to be confirmed upcoming Newsletters and All Rights Reserved by the BOD).

Items for Sale at our Meetings:
T-shirts, revised Club Cookbooks, and Bouncing Czechs CD's are always on sale!
The Newsletter editors are interested in having more articles regarding Czechs and Slovaks and about both countries to appear in the future. We invite all Club members to submit any appropriate articles and also Ideas on improving the Club events, activities and future Club Life.

Current Board Members 
Petr Chylik,  President 

Consuelo Brown, Vice President     

VACANT, Secretary 

George Coffos, Treasurer 

Board Members at Large 
John Prokop 

Robert Wack 

Vera Masa 

Jean Coffos 

Lucia Cavallo 

New Address 
Czech Slovak American Club of Tucson 

P.O. Box 44301 

Tucson, AZ 85733 

Any questions? Contact us at csaclubcluboftucson@gmail.com
Prijdte se s nami potkat a pobavit.

Come to meet us and enjoy the company.

